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CLERKS REPORT – December 2022 

 

 

 

1. Odours East of Okehampton (on agenda for discussion) –  I have asked for a meeting to discuss further, 

awaiting date. 

 

 

2. New developments and dog waste bins – new dog bin arrived.  Redrow to be contacted again 

 

 

3. Exeter Road Industrial Estate – issues with seagulls.  No progress yet made with identifying potential 

solutions. 

 

4. Parish On Line mapping system – OUC now set up and fully authorised to use the system 

 

5. Following last month’s meeting, clarification received from Police and Crime Commissioners Office 

that the current plans are still to open the Public front line desk in Okehampton Police Station at some 

point next year although there is no specific date yet. 

 

6. Queens Platinum Jubilee – I have collected the spare supplies of water bottles and souvenir books from 

OTC.  St James Primary School are very happy to accept the bottles and have asked if they could sell 

them to raise funds for their playground project.  This request to be considered at December meeting.  

Bottles have been delivered to the School 

 

 

 
 


